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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 20 – 10
th

 February, 2017 

 

Safer Internet Day 
This took place on Tuesday and was a great success.  It really got the children thinking about their online safety and 

subsequent work from Nursery up to Year 6, helped the children to consider carefully how it is used. 

Do remember that there are lots of really useful parent resources and information on www.saferinternetday.org.uk. 

 

Parentview 

Thank you to the 21 families who have completed the short survey but we do need more! 

Please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk to answer 12 short questions. 

 

Advanced Notice 

Thursday 2
nd

 March is World Book Day and the children will once again be invited to spend the day dressed as a 

‘Book Character’ and share their favourite books during the day.  Further details will follow. 

 

Tuck 

On Tuesday 28
th

 February, the 1
st
 Tuesday back after the half  term break, Janis will be selling pancakes at tuck time 

– 30p each.  Thank you. 

 

Half term Break 

Next week the school breaks up for the half term holiday – school will be closed the week commencing 20
th
 February 

and re-open on Monday 27
th
 February at 8.55 am. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Shayne Evans, Luis Marolicaru, Keenan Johnson-O’Leary, Brandon Thackeray, Duaa Mohammed, 

Lelani Wildman, Noah Cumiskey, Darcy Beglan 

Purple Badges:  Abigail Tembo, Esthera Corcan, Adrian Cukierda, Tyrese Kitaka, Lauron Thornton, Saadie Hussain, 

Sheon Carty, Delilah Cunningham, Malachi Robinson, Taku Hlekisana 

Yellow Badges: Denusun Pirapaharan, Amari Dickenson-Jones, Miley Eaton, Sahar Eahea, Luke Cave, Sarah Dodd, 

Nadim Amir, Dillon Street, George Ajibode 

Light Blue Badges:  Lucas Buckley, Raees Zahid 

Pink Badge: Chanselle Francisco 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Maria Grycz, Adi Hussain 

Reception AP Tillei Donald 

Reception KP Dante Pennant 

Year 1R Julia Jarosz, Alisha Bhardwaj 

Year 1T Humza Ahmed, Mustapha Barrow 

Year 2M Archie Davies, Maisie Dainty 

Year 2R Tillie-Mae Taylor 

Year 3H Hanan Hamza Seid, Haris Bajwa, David-Petre Tudor 

Year 3M Lily-Mae Astley 

Year 4B Faris Jaylani 

Year 4D Ayesha Sajid 

Year 5D Laci Fernandez, Ann-Marie Berry 

Year 6T Lida Sharifi 

WISE OWL AWARD Kien Astley 

MUSIC AWARD Corey Hanus, Shanel McKenzie, Joyce Molamba 

SPORTS AWARD Tyler Mold 

Well done everyone!  

 

Period – 30
th

 January – 3
rd

 February, 2017 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please keep Mrs James’s (lunchtime supervisor) husband in your prayers as he continues to receive treatment for 

illness. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 89.2% 

Reception KP 90.7% 

Year 1R 97.5% 

Year 1T 92.3% 

Year 2M 96.9% 

Year 2R 97.6% 

Year 3H 95% 

Year 3M 96.2% 

Year 4B 95% 

Year 4D 95% 

Year 5D 91.6% 

Year 6T 99.4% 


